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I am concerned that the proposed laws will make it more difficult to vote , not 
only for elderly people who would have to wait longer in queues, but also those 
who do not have a drivers licence, or those who move from one place to another, 
and may not have letters from uti lities to identify them. 
Please consider whether there is any evidence of voter fraud or impersonation 
which is being used as a reason for the introduction of these laws. 
All eligible voters have the right to an equal opportunity to vote. 
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